
 

Dear Students, Parents, and Teachers, 

 On Tuesday, March 17, the W. A. Bess Elementary Kindness and Compassion 
Club (KC Club) will begin collecting supplies for The Shelter of Gaston County which 
is a battered women’s residence and resource center.  The supplies listed below are 
items specifically requested by The Shelter.  You may bring them and deposit them 
outside the office door at a designated location.  The club will be accepting supplies 

through Tuesday, March 31, 2015.  Please assist us as we strive to help the women 
and children of our community. 

ITEMS NEEDED: 

 Paper towels 

 Toilet paper 

 33-gallon drawstring trash bags 

 13-gallon drawstring trash bags 

 Gallon size Ziploc bags 

 Size 4 diapers 

 SS


